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Jamaica extends warmest congratulations to the Organisation of African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS) as it 

celebrates its second anniversary in its new construct.   

Jamaica values highly its long-standing partnership with fellow members of the OACPS, an organization which has 

over many decades provided a platform for our countries to voice the issues and concerns in relation to our 

development, and to advocate for effective global actions in addressing them.  

We acknowledge that amid this year’s celebration, our countries continue to grapple with the challenges of post-

pandemic recovery.  From the experiences of the past two years, we have come to learn that our countries must 

develop strategies to build resilience to economic and other exogenous shocks.   

As we move towards the full implementation of the Revised Georgetown Agreement, Member States must seize the 

opportunity to chart a brighter future, and work together on the basis of our shared values and purpose, as embodied 

in the established priorities and strategies of the revitalized OACPS.   

Jamaica remains steadfast in its support to the OACPS and takes this opportunity to wish the Organization even greater 

success as we work together towards the advancement of all Member States.  

Happy OACPS Anniversary! 

 


